
 

 

 

 

At our School Board meeting on Monday Dec 2, 2019, the Board accomplished many tasks 

 

 The board received their annual update in enrollment projections from UW Applied 

Population Lab. Enrollment has increased from 6,886 students in 2010-11 to 8,492 students 

in 2019-20. Enrollment is expected to continue to grow. 

 The board received an update from Dr. Chris Sadler, Director of HR on how the department 

is doing. We are always happy to hear the positive direction that we are moving in. 

 The Board and Finance team had a discussion about some of the bigger initiatives that will 

be happening next budget year. These include $500,000 for teacher compensation as well 

as $340,000 for the opening of our much anticipated employee health clinic. 

 

 


